
Greene County Commission 
 
REVISED Daily Briefing 
 
THURSDAY, January 28, 2016 
9:30 AM 
County Commission Conference Room 
933 N. Robberson 
 
 
Attendees:  Commissioners Cirtin, Bengsch and Bentley; Chris Coulter, Kevin Barnes, Tina 
Phillips, Lonnie Vandiver and Kate Morris. 
 
Items for Consideration and Action by the Commission 
 
(None) 
 
  
Informational Items 
 
1. Historic Courthouse Grant—Tina Phillips 

• Received $100,000 in grant money, we budgeted & 89,720 to match (70/30). 
• Will meet Tuesday, February 2 with county staff to prepare next steps. 
• This grant will be announced at the Huddle. 

 
 

2. Resource Management—Kevin Barnes 
• Met with judges.  They selected carpet and paint. 
• Friday Kevin will host a scheduling meeting regarding judicial renovations. 
• Still working on moving the Cox Tower work along; bidding to come soon. 
• FEMA/SEMA sent a letter to announce a closing visit.  Todd Tucker will be here for a 

workshop assessing damage probably on February 8 from 10:00-2:00.  This will involve 
city and county entities and will take place both on site and in a classroom at PSC (Public 
Safety Center). 
 

3. Other Items 
Lonnie Vandiver: 
• Presentation of complaints, provided stats chart. 
• New software will help track complaints, be useful in public education (such as which 

violations are most common). 
• Having the attorney available has helped to be taken seriously. 
• Updates on notable complaint/violation cases. 
• Commissioner Cirtin suggested reaching out to DOR (Department of Revenue) regarding 

unlicensed care dealers /”curb stoning”. 
• There has been a challenge in tracking subjects of returned certified mail.  Commissioner 

Bengsch suggested that the Health Department might have tools for that.  Commissioner 
Cirtin has offered to help through his investigation services. 

• Seeking to develop a process to ticket for high weeds and grass.  Kevin will make contact 
with County Council regarding this process. 
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